
                                                 

 

FAMILY OF THE VIETNAMESE RED BERETS 

CENTRAL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

895 Hills Street, Ville St-Laurent, Qc. H4M-2W7 CANADA 

Tel: (514) 855-0969     Cell: (514) 891-6891 

Email: gdmdvnhn.tu@ gmail.com     Website: nhaydu.com & hoadu.com 

 

Montreal, Canada, March 22, 2013.  

 

 To: Red Hat Gary N. Willis, President 

  Society of the Vietnamese Airborne Team 162. 

  2911 Keagan Falls Dr. Manvel, TX. 77578. 

  

 RE: Letter of Thanks.  

  

 Dear Sir; 

As the Chairman, Central Executive Committee of Family of the Vietnamese Red Berets, 

representing all ARVN paratroopers, please, we would like to send our sincerity thank you to the 

Society of the Vietnamese Airborne Team 162 and all who make the contribution to the fund of 

the paving stone at Fayetteville Museum North Carolina and make it honor our the former 

commanders of ARVN Airborne. 

The formal ceremony at the museum will be scheduled to start from 11.30AM to 

12.30PM on Thursday 07/18/2013. According to our the invitation letter had been sent to you 

and all members, please, if possible, coming to attend the event and 33rd reunion at Atlanta, 

Georgia from Friday 19 to Saturday 20 of July 2013. 

 Thanks again to all who contributed and made it possible to honor a most deserving Red 

Berets and Red Hats, the combatants for the defense of Freedom, Democracy and Human Right 

in Viet Nam. 

 Sincerely, 

                      
Red Beret Tien Quang Le MD.
Chairman, Central Executive Committee 

     

 

C/O:  Red Hat Michael J. Flynn, Secretariat 

          824 Reading Circle. Raleigh, NC. 27615. 

 

C/c via email to inform for all Members of Family of the Vietnamese Red Berets  

And also post on our website & Magazine. 
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